
Please join us for our

VOLUNTEER 

APPRECIATION TEA

Thursday, 

June 6th 

10:30-11:30

The staff and students of James McQueen would 
like to express our appreciation for our amazing 
volunteers!  If you gave the gift of your time at 

any time during the school year (classroom 
activities, field trips, Food and Friends, etc), please 
join us for some light refreshments so we can say 

a proper 


